‘The Greenfield Library Board met via Zoom on Tuesday June 10, 2020.

Present were Librarian Anna Shilling, board members Marilyn Nickle, Lois Houghtaling, Pam Kincaide,
John Clark, and Roleen Chiles.

Call to order.
Minutes: John moved with a second by Lois to approve the minutes. The board voted approval.
Bills: Marilyn moved with a second by Pam to approve the bills. The board voted approval.

Committee Reports: none.

Librarian’s Report: there were 149 orders, 5 magazines, 647 checkouts, 119 copies from e-mails, 105
items added, 277 items deleted, 1 new patron.

The library is waiting on supplies such as sanitizer and masks in order to reopen. When reopening does
happen no one under 16 will be allowed, there will be a time limit of 30 minutes, computer usage will be
by appointment and games will not be allowed.

Storytime was done on Facebook Live. Fifty kids received to stuff themselves, it was well received.
The next meeting will be July 7" on Zoom.

Pam moved to end the meeting, John seconded.



